
 

Level 36, Nauru House 
80 Collins Street, Melbourne, VIC 3000 
GPO Box 1994S, Melbourne, VIC 3001 

Telephone: (03) 8661 7822 
Fax: (03) 9654 6672 

 
 
 
 
Ms Michelle Eades 
Executive Officer 
Association of Consulting Architects Australia 
Box 17 
Flinders Lane Post Office 
MELBOURNE  VIC  8009 
 
Email:  nat@aca.org.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Eades 
 

RE:  Association of Consulting Architects Australia and Branches 
Annual Return of information contained in records kept by  
organisation and branches  

 
I have received your letter of 29 March 2004, and declarations by the following persons on the 
dates listed below, together with Annexures providing information required to be lodged in 
accordance with subsection 233(1) of Schedule 1B of the Workplace Relations Act 1996 (the 
Act):   
 
 

Robert William Peck National Office 21 February 2005 AR2005/137 
Robert William Peck Vic  22 March 2004 AR2005/143 
Steve Huntingford NT 22 March 2004 AR2005/139 
Graham Elliot Hardy SA 7 March 2005 AR2005/141 
Christopher Bullard Tas 23 March 2004 AR2005/142 
Phillip John Tait QLD 1 March 2004 AR2005/140 

 
 

The documents lodged cover the required information for the 2005 Annual Return for the 
abovenamed branches of the Association of Consulting Architects Australia, and I look forward 
to receiving annual returns for the New South Wales and Western Australian branches at your 
earliest convenience. 
 
The annual return will be placed on a website maintained by the Industrial Registry at 
http://www.e-airc.gov.au/131N. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Margaret Williams 
Statutory Services Branch 
 
11 April 2004 


